The library committee met twice in the school year 2021-2022.

October 22, 2022, via Zoom.
Dr. Kelly Visnak provided a brief presentation
beginning with background on herself as the new AVP/UL. 
Then she presented the current project updates and the goals for upcoming year.

Ginger Williams provided an acquisitions update, and asked for reviewers of grants.

The open questions included print stations for students, open access textbooks,
new-faculty grants, and eligibility of non-tenure track faculty for grants.
 

April 14, 2022, via Zoom.
Dr. Kelly Visnak provided an update on: printing services, 
renovations to the TechSpot, Alkek One technology, Wittliff collections.
Then she indicated that the acquisition process is moving from a subject specialist 
to a college liaison model.  

Ginger Williams stated "Instead of department allocations, we’ll have a 
fund for faculty and student requests". 
Then she presented a list of the new-faculty grants approved. 

The open questions included a request for a list of eligible faculty for the new-faculty grants.
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